SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors DATE: April 30, 2012
FROM: General Manager
SUBJECT: Title VI Assessment for Fare Increase Effective July 1,2012

Attached for your review are the Title VI Assessment documents for the inflation based fare
increase effective July 1, 2012, The first document, “Title VI Assessment for the Fare Increase
effective July 1, 2012,” contains a disparate impact analysis, in which the impact of the fare
increase on protected groups compared to nonprotected groups is measured. No disparate
impacts were found. The second report, “Public Public Participation Summary Report for the
Fare Increase effective July 1, 2012,” documents BART’s public outreach activities, survey
results, and comments received.

Based on findings that the last in a series of inflation-based fare increases the Board approved in
2003 has no disparate impact, the 1.4% inflation-based increase will be implemented as
scheduled on July 1, 2012. The Board has already given the General Manager authority to
implement the increase; therefore, no further action is required by the Board to proceed with the
change.

Please contact Carter Mau, Executive Manager of Planning and Budget at (510) 464-6194, if you
have any questions regarding the atiached documents.
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Grace Crunican

Attachments

cc: Board Appointed Officers
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff



